PACE

Yoo Youngkuk Bibliography: Periodicals

2024

Alvarez-Chow, Camilla. "Korean Art's Representation at the Venice Biennale." *ArtAsiaPacific*, 8 February 2024. https://artasiapacific.com/news/korean-representation-at-the-venice-biennale.

Bhargava, Aaina. "Beyond Venice Biennale: 7 exhibitions to see if you are headed to the art showcase in Italy." *Tatler*, 16 April 2024. https://www.tatlerasia.com/lifestyle/arts/venice-biennale-exhibitions

Greenberger, Alex. "10 Shows to See in Venice During the Biennale, From a Pierre Huyghe Blockbuster to Art About Palestine" (Fondazione Querini Stampalia exhibition review). ARTnews, 11 April 2024.

https://www.artnews.com/list/art-news/news/show-to-see-2024-venice-biennale-pierre-huyghe-christoph-buchel-1234702126/pierre-huyghe-liminal-at-palazzo-grassi/.

"Guide to the 60th Venice Biennale: Solo and Group Exhibitions." Art Asia Pacific, 18 April 2024. https://artasiapacific.com/shows/guide-to-the-60th-venice-biennale-solo-and-group-exhibitions

Han-sol, Park. "4 Korean artists featured at Venice Biennale's flagship exhibition." *The Korea Times*, 1 February 2024. https://www.koreatimes.co.kr/www/art/2024/02/398 368050.html.

Yuna, Park. "Korean art gets spotlight at Venice Biennale 2024." *The Korea Herald*, 18 April 2024. https://m.koreaherald.com/amp/view.php?ud=20240418050680

2023

Belcher, David. "Exploring a Transformational Period in Korean Art" (PKM Gallery). *The New York Times*, 5 May 2023. https://www.nytimes.com/2023/05/05/arts/design/tefaf-korean-art.html

Durón, Maximilíano. "Ahead of Art Basel Hong Kong, Pace Gallery and PKM Take on Joint Representation of Estate of Influential Korean Artist Yoo Youngkuk." *ARTnews*, 14 March 2023. https://www.artnews.com/art-news/market/yoo-youngkuk-estate-represented-pace-gallery-pkm-1234660833/

Fisher, Simon. "Yoo Youngkuk's Colourful Peaks at Pace Gallery New York" (exhibition review). *Ocula*, 19 December 2023. https://ocula.com/advisory/picks/yoo-youngkuk-pace-gallery-new-york/.

Se-hoe, Park. "Why does Korean art keep showing up in America?" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Esquire*, 28 December 2023. https://www.esquirekorea.co.kr/article/83107.

Wei, Lilly. "Paint Every Mountain" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Art & Antiques*, 31 October 2023. https://www.artandantiquesmag.com/paint-every-mountain/.

2022

Park, Yuna. "Painter Yoo Young-kuk's Colors, Nature Come to Light." *The Korea Herald*, 20 June 2022. https://www.koreaherald.com/view.php?ud=20220620000839

Park, Han-sol. "Yoo Young-kuk's Abstract World of Colorful Nature Revisited." *The Korea Times, 14* June 2022. https://www.koreatimes.co.kr/www/art/2022/06/690_330989.html

2012

"Art of Yoo Young-kuk revisited." *The Korea Times*, 26 May 2012. http://www.koreatimes.co.kr/www/news/art/2012/05/135_111741.html

Yoo Youngkuk Journal no. 8 (2012).

"Yoo Young-kuk." <i>The Korea Times</i> , 15 June 2012.
"The Pionner of Korean Abstract Art: Yoo Young-kuk." Korea JoongAng Daily, 14 June 2012.
"Yoo Young-kuk." <i>The Korea Times,</i> 8 June 2012.
"Yoo Young-kuk." <i>The Korea Times</i> , 1 June 2012.
"The Pioneer of Korean Abstract Art: Yoo Young-kuk." Korea JoongAng Daily, 31 May 2012.
"Yoo Young-kuk." <i>The Korea Times</i> , 25 May 2012.
"Yoo Young-kuk." <i>The Korea Times,</i> 18 May 2012.
"For Yoo Young-kuk, bold abstractions were works of precision." <i>Korea JoongAng Daily</i> , 17 May 2012. https://koreajoongangdaily.joins.com/2012/05/16/artsDesign/For-Yoo-Youngkuk-bold-abstractions-were-works-of-precision/2952970.html
2007
Yoo Youngkuk Journal no. 4 (2007).
2006
Yoo Youngkuk Journal no. 3 (2006).
2005
Yoo Youngkuk Journal no. 2 (2005).

2004

Yoo Youngkuk Journal no. 1 (2004).

1968

North, Judy. "Art Review: Exhibit 'Personal Statement." The Korea Times, 21 November 1968.

1966

O, Kwang-su. "Yu Yong-guk and his Art." Korea Journal, 1 August 1966.

1964

Breeskin, Adelyn Dohme. "Thought of The Times." The Korea Times, 8 December 1964.

1961

Henderson, Magnus. "Contemporary Art Show: Avantgardism vs. Imitation." The Korea Times, 19 April 1961.

Yngbok, Chon. "Art Review: Korean Artists Seek to Express Impulses." The Korean Republic, 22 April 1961.